
 

Mallard Creek STEM Academy: 
January 2020: 

 
Principal: Deanna Smith  
 
               Student Enrollment/Projections Report 
Revenue Planning  
(Budgeted Target) 920   K-8 

 Sections 
 

 This week  

Kindergarten 6 106 
1​st 6 107 
2​nd 6 127 
3​rd 5 101 
4​th 4 99 
5​th 4 98 
Elementary Total  638 
6​th  93 
7​th                    103 
8​th   74 
Middle Total  270 
School Total  908 

 
 

Criteria* Progress 

 
Academics  NC Check-In 

The testing window opens at the end of January.  
 
Teacher PD:  
We conducted a teacher survey about the professional development that teachers feel that they 
need. More PD for reading workshop, and PD to support student behavior and social and 
emotional health. (survey results can be shared) 
We will schedule Lucy Caulkin’s Reader’s Workshop before the coming school year and are 
looking to direct our PD funding toward meaningful PD next year. 

Staffing One of our SIP goals was to improve teacher community. 
We are working on some intentionally planned activities to encourage teachers spend more time 
getting to know each other. 

  

Compliance: EC:​ compliant  

Budget Needs:​ none at this time  
Revenues Collected: managing lunch program revenues and field trips. discussing ways to 
increase ROI or sponsorships from care program  
Grants info:​ Received safety grant. Will use funds to add camera systems as needed to exterior 
Extra Expenses​:  



 
  

Enrollment:  

Lottery Applications: 
495 applications 
Lottery Application Window closes January 31st. 
 
Parent info sessions and tours have been running and will continue through February. 
 

Athletics: 
 
Clubs: 

Athletics:  
 
Science Olympiad participated in the Piedmont IB Competition on Jan. 11th 

Parent Partnership: Plans are in motion for the Father Daughter Dance 

Technology:  

Communication  

Charter Renewal: We participated in the phone call to review our Self Study with Sahinda Cooper. She approved 
our Self Study and commented that we did a great job detailing the work being done at MCSA 
over the years. This was a very positive call and we were recognized for academic growth and 
strong diversity.  
 
March 3rd School Site Visit. Need governing board members to commit to the visit please :) 

 
Celebrations:  
Challenges/Support Needed:  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


